
Dartmouth  Police  Department
seek  public’s  help  in
identifying larceny suspect
“Calling all cAHs…Calling all cAHs

In association with a recent larceny at the Dartmouth Walmart,
DPD is looking for some help identifying the female pushing
the  carriage  through  the  entryway.  The  female  suspect  is
operating the pickup truck shown in the attached pictures.

FYI for all of you CSI’ers out there: We DO NOT. I repeat, DO
NOT have the capability of blowing up an image of the license
plate and pushing several buttons on our keyboard that make it
magically readable. In light of this, please don’t feel the
need to post a comment asking the question “Well, can’t you
just blow up the image of the license plate and push several
buttons on your keyboard to make it readable?”

Thank you!
PLEASE SHARE”-Dartmouth Police Department.
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